
Lenape Yearbooks Are Here!
Through your generosity and support, this year every 
Lenape Student will be able receive a yearbook!

How can you get yours?
The DLPTA  will be holding socially distanced, drive-thru days  
at Lenape.  On  your designated day, drive to our station 
located on the map below by  following the traffic pattern.

● 5th Grade: During Moving Up Parade on June 18th
● 4th Grade: Friday, June 19th, 4:00pm to 5:30pm
● 3rd Grade: Monday, June 22nd, 4:00pm to 5:30pm

Stay in your car, wear a mask, and once we check off your 
student’s name, your yearbook(s) will be dropped through 
your back window or placed  in your trunk.  

Have two Lenape kids in two different grades?  Just tell us!  

Pickup for other 
neighborhood families 
on the 19th and 22nd 
encouraged as long as 
you have their 
permission.  

Rain date,  for severe 
weather only, June 
23rd, 4 to 5:30pm

Traffic Pattern for Lenape Yearbook Pickup: 
5th Grade - At entrance to Church 
4th/3rd Grade - Near Gym/District Office * 
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